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Mr. Berry-Principal Mr. Meredith Asst. Principal

Principal's Message: 

With less than twenty days of school left, we continue the positive direction of our school year 
with an emphasis on activities both inside and outside of the school day.  Our first and fourth 
grade students enjoyed fun and engaging outdoor activities through their field trips to the 
Springhouse and Laurel Caverns.  Families also participated in our annual STEM Night, where 
they were able to visit numerous stations with hands-on activities.  Within the classroom, 
students continued their learning with an emphasis on persuasive writing and presentations, as 
well as Math-related graphing activities.  Our teachers also demonstrated unity through wearing 
their Ringgold teacher appreciation shirts collectively last week.

  As we look towards upcoming May events,  please see the announcements regarding the RESS 
Book Fair, Literacy Luau/Title 1 Night, our band and chorus concert, and sign-up opportunities for 
football and cheerleading. We appreciate your continued support and collaboration in making 
RESS a great place for children.

 Sincerely, 

  RESS Administrative Team 



RESS 
Recycles!

As a part of Earth Day research, students in Miss Welsh's fourth grade 
classroom decided it was time to begin recycling at RESS. To begin this 
project, they created their own recycling bin to use in the classroom. 
They even put together a business plan to present to Mr. Berry, with the 
hope that we can begin recycling in every classroom!



RESS STEM Night

RESS held their annual STEM Night on last 
Tuesday. Families who came out had the 
opportunity to enjoy several stations of 
hands-on building, robotics, and 
activities that stretch the mind! All 
stations were facilitated by our staff and 
high school representatives. Thank you 
to everyone who came out and helped!
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Field Trip Fun 

Fourth grade students enjoyed 
their field trip to Laurel Caverns, 
where they learned about rock 
formations, limestone, erosion, 
and how caverns are formed.



Fun on the Farm 

First Grade 
students visited 
the Springhouse 
last week, where 
they learned 
about agriculture, 
and enjoyed an 
ice cream treat!



3rd Grade Bar Graphs 

Students in Ms. McDine's class worked together to create bar 
graphs. Within each group, students had to think of a topic to 
collect data on. Then, they had to split the task of asking their 
peers to get the data. Lastly, they worked together to transfer 
their data into a bar graph and used this graph to answer 
questions about the data!



Staff Appreciation 

Our staff wore their brand-
new shirts that the district 
provided to showcase their 
appreciation for "Teacher 
Appreciation Week".
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